The Roman Catholic Parishes of St Mary's, Clayton-le-Moors St Charles Borromeo, Rishton Our Lady and St Hubert's with St Wulstan's, Great Harwood

	12 October 2	025 28th Sunday in Ordinary	28th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C)	
Monday	10.00am 10.00am	Requiem Mass for Assunta Cozzolino Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)	St Wulstan's St Mary's	
Tuesday	8.00am - 8.45am 9.00am 7.00pm	Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament Holy Mass Holy Mass	Our Lady and St Hubert's Our Lady and St Hubert's St Mary's	
Wednesday	10.00am 1.00pm 6.00pm	Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am) Funeral Service for Yvonne Haworth Votive Mass of St Joseph	St Mary's St Mary's St Wulstan's	
Thursday	9.30am 10.00am	St Wulstan's School Mass - Year 1/2 and Reception/Year 1 Holy Mass	St Wulstan's St Mary's	
Friday	9.45am 10.00am 5.30pm 6.00pm	St Charles' School Mass - Class 3 and 5 Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am) Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Confessions, followed by Holy Mass	St Charles' School St Mary's St Wulstan's St Wulstan's	
Saturday	10.00am 4.00pm - 4.45pm 5.00pm	Holy Mass Confessions Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)	St Mary's St Mary's St Mary's	
Sunday	9.00am 9.30am 10.30am 11.00am	Holy Mass Holy Mass Holy Mass Holy Mass	Our Lady and St Hubert's St Mary's St Charles' School St Wulstan's	

St Mary's 200 Club - Last weekend to buy tickets

St. Mary's are starting a new 200 Club Christmas draw to raise funds for the church. This weekend (11/12 October) is the last chance to buy tickets before the first draw on Saturday 18 October.

The draw will run for 10 weeks. Tickets are £1 per week (£10 in total) and there is a draw for a £25 prize each week at the end of the Saturday evening Mass.

There will be more money prizes in the final draw - details later - as this is dependent upon the number of tickets sold.

Thank you for your continued support and good luck to all those taking part.

Parish Priest Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
Assistant Priest Fr Stephen Adedeji stephen.adedeji@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
Parish Administrator Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Mass Intentions received this week

Safe journey/holiday; Peter Slater; David Kemp (2); Lucy Clarke (Green) - Birthday memories 12 October; Frank Holmes (2).

Harvest Brunch - Today - 12 October



Our Lady and St Hubert's Piety Stall



October is the month of the Rosary. To help you pray the Rosary we have on sale: One decade finger Rosaries for your pocket and a variety of other Rosaries for

children and adults. Please come and browse.

Coming Soon: Christmas cards, Advent calendars and other Christmas items.

Vacancies at the Diocese of Salford

There are a number of vacancies at the Diocese of Salford. Please see the website for further information.

https://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Baptism



Our parish family welcomes with great joy:

Archie Daniel O'Kane, son of Joshua O'Kane and Alexandra Rooney who was Baptised on 4 October at St Mary's Church.

World Mission Sunday - 19 October

Next Sunday, the Holy Father invites all Catholics to support Missio - his charity for world mission - through a special collection. This day of prayer, solidarity and



giving unites Catholics worldwide to share the Good News of God's love which has the power to transform lives and heal our world. To donate, use the Missio envelopes, call 020 7821 9755 (office hours) or visit missio.org.uk. Please return envelopes to church promptly and then the donations can be forwarded to Missio all together.

Petition to Grit Rushton Street, Great Harwood

Councillor Scott Brerton has started a petition calling for Lancashire County Council to grit Rushton Street, Great Harwood in winter. Please contact him for further details.

Diocese Seeks Volunteers for New Survivor-Led Safeguarding Panel

The Diocese of Salford is looking for volunteers to join a new safeguarding panel, which seeks to ensure the voice of survivors plays an integral role in how we safeguard against all forms of Church-based abuse, and how we continue to provide meaningful support and healing to those affected.

Details of all panellists will be confidential and volunteers can choose to engage anonymously.

To find out more or to enquire about becoming a volunteer panellist, please contact the diocesan Department for Safeguarding by emailing safeguarding@dioceseofsalford.org.uk or calling 0161 817 2206. Read more at https://dioceseofsalford.org.uk/survivors-panel-announced/